
Dear DCPSC:  
  
Please accept this open records request for copies, electronic if possible, of the most recent 
contract awarded to Veterans Services Corporation or Vital Services Contractors, as well as the 
RFP associated with that contract, as well as the company’s response/proposal associated with 
that RFP. 
  
I make this request in the course of newsgathering and believe the information requested will 
further the public’s understanding of the workings of their government and therefore respectfully 
request any cost waivers that may be available. I also request any expedition that may be 
available, as this information is of immediate and legitimate interest to the general public. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Steve Thompson 
Staff Writer 
The Washington Post 
steve.thompson@washpost.com 
Cell: 202-381-6511 
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